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FY2017 Interdisciplinary Lecture “Training course on symmetry and group theory－basic course ” 

 
This is to inform you regarding the Interdisciplinary Lecture “Training course on symmetry 

and group theory－basic course” to be opened. We would be pleased of the active participation of 
you. 

（Related website:：https://www.soken.ac.jp/event/20170731eng/） 
 

 
NOTE 
1．Date: Monday,July 31, 2017～Friday,August 4,2017 
2．Venue: The training course will held at the Meeting Room 1 of the Kenkyu-Honkan of KEK, 

Tsukuba campus. 
3．Language: The official language of the training course is Japanese. No simultaneous 

interpretation will be provided. 
4．Credit: 2 
5．Lecturer: 

Prof. Massimo Nespolo, Université de Lorraine, France (on behalf of MaThCryst) 
6．Financial Support: 

For SOKENDAI students, travel expenses and accommodation charges are supported by 
SOKENDAI under the university regulations. 

 
 
How to apply 

1. Please apply via following URL during June 13~June 28,2017. 
http://pf-form.kek.jp/6thgunron-sankaform/ 

2. Please send below documents to the CPIS office via E-mail attached. 
・ Application form for the lecture 

（Please add your academic advisors E-mail address in CC. of the mail.） 
・ Local Remmitance Registration Application（If you have not registered account yet.） 
E-mail Address: cpis-office@ml.soken.ac.jp 
Deadline: June 28 ,2017 

 
 
Contact 

◎Info regarding the lecture 
  *Prof. Maki Okube, Tohoku University 
  *Prof. Takashi Kamiyama, KEK 
  *Prof. Noriyuki Igarashi, KEK 
  *Prof. Masahiro Ehara, IMS 
  *Prof. Shinsaku Imagawa, NIFS 
  *Prof. Masatoshi Ohishi, NAOJ 
 

Tel: 029-864-5612  E-mail: takashi.kamiyama@kek.jp 



◎Info / Where to apply 
CPIS office of SOKENDAI 
Tel: 046-858-1629/1657  E-mail: cpis-office@ml.soken.ac.jp 


